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  November 20, 2017 

Working Together
Great job by the Ossining Schools on
raising money for relief efforts with a
Kickball Tournament last Friday night
at Veterans Memorial Park!
Congratulations to AMD for taking
home the trophy. And thanks to all of
our educators for demonstrating to
Ossining students the importance of
coming together as a community to

serve others.

Huge thanks to all who coordinated to shut down the unwelcome "massage" parlor on
Croton Avenue. Ossining is a great place to raise a family and open a business. We just ask
that the business be legitimate and comply with our codes. Unfortunately, disreputable
businesses like this exist all over Westchester. Thanks to the Ossining police detectives,
building department, and the whole community, now there is one less.

Connecting This Week 
Abbreviated Open Office Hours this Tuesday. Join me from 11am-12noon in in the Board
of Trustees office at 16 Croton Avenue. I'll be ready to hear from community members on
any topic, concern or idea of interest to you. No appointment necessary.

Join me for the Weekly Walk this Friday, November 24 at 12:00noon. Let's explore our
Village and walk off a little pumpkin pie. We'll meet at the corner of Pershing and
Narragansett Avenues. While Office Hours take place at a consistent time each week, stay
tuned to the Monday Mayor's Message where I announce the time and location for that week.

Have a burning question or idea, but can't make it to Office Hours or the Weekly Walk?...
Email me (mayor@villageofossining.org), the Board of Trustees
(bot@villageofossining.org) or Village Manager Debbie McDonnell
(dmcdonnell@villageofossining.org).

Thanksgiving Eve Off
There won't be a Board meeting on Thanksgiving Eve. But we'll be taking advantage of a fifth

http://www.villageofossining.org/


Wednesday this month, and holding our Work Session on November 29. On that agenda will
be a discussion among Board, staff and a representative from the Humane Society about
feral cats. The Village is committed to a trap/neuter/return policy, partnering with the
Briarcliff SPCA.

On Behalf of the Board of Trustees, 

Victoria Gearity, Ossining Mayor

Have you noticed scruffy faces on
some of our beloved Ossining Police
Officers? They have put away their
razors for a cause, joining
participants around the globe in
fighting against cancer.

The No-Shave November campaign has successfully raised over $3.5 million dollars to
combat this disease. Donations fund cancer research and education, help prevent the
disease, and aid those fighting the battle. Each whisker grown allows participants to
embrace their hair, which many cancer patients lose during treatment. Ossining is filled
with folks who want to help prevent and cure cancer, so click here to learn more about
donating.

      

https://no-shave.org/team/OssiningPBA
https://www.facebook.com/The-Village-of-Ossining-New-York-503474256467896/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/village-of-ossining
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCBHDwnG_eFIRoSs1sc8jdpw
http://www.villageofossining.org

